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Comments: E-bikes are not motorcycles at all and should be allowed on all trails. All major bike manufactuers
ONLY make class 1 mountain bikes, NOT class 2 or 3 mountain bikes. Class 1 are especially indistinguishable
from traditional bikes because the user is pedaling and the technology is getting smaller and lighter. If a 2,000 Ib
horse can be on the trail (which by the way is a wild animal that could hurt other trail users), then a 50Ib bike with
under 1 horse power should be allowed.



